
 
 

HINDMARSH SHIRE COUNCIL COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

COUNCIL CUSTOMER SERVICES 
 
With the increasing cases in Victoria of coronavirus and the tightening of some COVID-19 
pandemic restrictions, the previously announced general opening to the public of Hindmarsh 
Shire customer service centres and libraries will be deferred until further notice. 
  
From Monday 22 June 2020, the Nhill customer service centre will remain open, for 
appointments only, with hours extended to 9am – 12noon and 2pm – 4pm Monday to 
Friday. 
  
The timing of the re-opening of Jeparit, Rainbow and Dimboola customer services centres 
and the opening of the new Hindmarsh Libraries services in Nhill, Jeparit, Rainbow and 
Dimboola will be reviewed on a regular basis, with the aim of opening in mid to late July 
2020. 
 
Appropriate social distancing and increased hygiene procedures will be in place, and must 
be strictly adhered to at all times. 
  
For any queries, or to keep up to date with the latest information, please telephone our 
customer service centre on 03 5391 4444 between 9:00am and 5:00pm Monday to Friday 
or email info@hindmarsh.vic.gov.au or visit our website 
https://www.hindmarsh.vic.gov.au/covid-19-update. 
 
 
Greg Wood 
Chief Executive Officer 
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